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Frequently Asked Questions 
 
Q: Do Tribal Members need to show their tribal ID to attend the Potawatomi Gathering? 
A: Yes 
 
Q: Can an attendee check-in for someone other than themselves? 
A: No 
 
Q: If a Tribal Member registered before the cutoff date and included their children as part of         

that registration, will all of the people in that family receive a welcome gift? 
A: Yes, as long as they all have a Potawatomi Nation tribal ID, and they are within the first 3,000 

registered by June 5. 
 
Q: A Tribal Member registered before June 30th, included their spouse who is not a Tribal 

Member, does the Tribal Member’s spouse receive a welcome gift? 
A: No, but they will get a wristband. Welcome gifts are only for registered Tribal Members. 
 
Q: A person would like to register, but is not a member of any Potawatomi Nation, can they 

register and/or attend? 
A: No 
 
Q: Is any part of the Gathering (7/24-7/29) open to the public? 
A: No 
 
Q: Is there a schedule of workshop dates, times? 
A: Yes, it can be found on the Gathering Webpage. 
 
Q: When can a Tribal Member sign up for a workshop? 
A: 12:30 p.m. the day before the scheduled workshop at one of the registration areas located in 

FireKeepers Casino-Hotel Lobby or the Pine Creek Indian Reservation Registration Tent. 
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FAQ Continued 
 
Q: Can a Tribal Member sign up for all of the workshops they want to attend at the same 

time? 
A: No. You can only sign up for one workshop at a time. In order to sign up for more, you will be 

asked to go to the back of the line. 
 
Q: Can a Tribal Member bring their children along with themselves to the workshop that they 

signed up for? 
A: Workshops are not open to youth under the age of 13.    
 
Q: Although there are activities set up for youth and children, is there an age requirement for 

participating in workshops designed for adults? 
A: 13 years and older.  
 
Q: Will food be provided?  
A:  Food vendors will be on-site throughout week of the Gathering. Registered Tribal Members 

and staff of invited tribal organizations will receive $25/day in Mijem Bucks to use from 
Wednesday – Saturday in various locations. 

 
 There will also be food provided at the various conferences occurring throughout the week.  
 
 A Traditional Meal is scheduled on Saturday beginning at 4 p.m. 
 
Q: Will there be camping available?  
A: Rustic campsites will be available and additional information can be found on the Gathering 

Webpage. For immediate questions regarding camping, please contact NHBP's Housing 
Director Benjamin Tenney at benjamin.tenney@nhbp-nsn.gov or 269.704.8363. 

 
Q: Will there be a shuttle service available?  
A: Yes, we are working on a shuttle schedule and will post it on the Gathering Webpage when 

complete.  
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